
 

 

As part of the ongoing review of the work of the Learning Disability 

Partnership Board Dorset County Council has asked People First 

Dorset to work in partnership with them to review its function, with 

the potential of us taking over the running of the board later this 

year.  

A consultation process will be undertaken by us over the next few 

months. We will be speaking to our members, family and carers 

and professionals to learn more about what people would like to 

see from the board moving into the future.  

The results of this consultation will delivered to senior executives in 

the council and health and the partnership board.  

We hope by undertaking this review we will be able to update the 

board’s function, making it fit for the future and to ensure it 

continues to support the improvement of lives for people with 

learning disabilities within Dorset. 

Please note this consultation will not affect the dates of all other 

partnership board meetings. 

If you have any questions, then please do not hesitate to contact 

Elly Layfield at People First Dorset, elly@peoplefirstdorset.org.uk 


